
Conservatory Student Council Proposal Template:

Please complete this form and email it to concouncil@bw.edu. In your email
also include an itemized receipt and proof of payment for the items/fees you are
requesting reimbursement for. Fill out this form neatly and professionally. If
you cannot attend a meeting in person to defend your proposal, your form will

be read to the representatives. Thank You!

Name:

Year and Major:

Student ID:

Phone Number:

Amount of Money You Are Requesting (up to $500)

Summary and description of your request and how the money will be used:

How your request classifies as educational enrichment and any other information you

would like to add:

mailto:concouncil@bw.edu

